
English 
 
Our writing unit – Write Around the 
World - will be linked to a wide range of 
texts and writing stimuli. 
 
We will be writing a range of non-fiction 
and fiction texts, including explanation 
texts and writing our own narratives. 

Maths 
 
We will be exploring shape and position 
and direction.  
 
Then we will be moving on to 
interpreting a range of data and charts. 

Science 
 
Our unit is linked to KS2.5. 
 
We will be exploring which materials 
would have been best suited to build 
the Titanic from. Designing, conducting 
and drawing conclusions from our own 
investigations. 
 

Art 
 
Our DT outcome will link to a variety of 
sketching techniques. 
 
We will first evaluate an image of the 
Titanic, exploring the range of sketching 
techniques that have been applied. 
Following this, we will create our own 
drawings based on the sinking of this 
infamous ship. 

 Learning 4 Life  
 
Our unit this half term is ‘Perfect Planet. 
Throughout this term, children will 
learn about: 
 

- How we can care for our 
environment. 

- How we can live sustainably  
- Planting for a purpose 
- Budgeting linked to Julie’s 

garden. 
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R.E. 
  
Our unit of work is Hindu, Jewish and 
Islamic prayer: What? When? How? 
Where? Why? 
 
In this unit we will explain beliefs about 
prayer from each of the religions. We 
will also be exploring examples of texts 
which explain and influence people in 
prayer. Following this, we aim to make 
clear connections between belief about 
God and the practice of prayer. 
 

P.E. 
  
This half term our P.E. will take place 
outdoors on the junior playground and 
field. Our unit is OAA (outdoor 
adventurous activities).  
 
We will specifically be exploring how to 
work both individually and as part of a 
team. We will take part in a wide range 
of team-building activities. 
 
 

Music 
 
We will be learning the folk song ‘A 
New Year Carol’ on the glockenspiels.  
 
During the term, we will explore a range 
of skills, which will enable us to play a 
folk genre fluently with instruments and 
voices. 
 
 

Computing 
 
We will rehearse a wide range of 
computing skill, which will be linked to 
physical computing. Over the term, we 
will be programming Micro:bits;  using 
our knowledge to perform a specific 
task.  
 
During the term, we will continue to 
learn about the importance of e-safety. 

Geography  
 
This half term, we will be exploring the 
route of the Titanic linked to KS2.5.  
 
As part of our learning, we will 
investigate the route that the Titanic 
should have taken, using a range of 
maps, atlases and Digimaps to assist us. 



 


